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12th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

The History Department has organised a screening of the newly released film, “Till” at the Mallard 

Cinema.  This film is based on the struggle for justice fought by the mother of Emmett Till who was 

brutally murdered in Mississippi in 1955.  Our curriculum at The Ladies’ College values diversity of 

perspective and experience in History and so we’re really pleased to be able to highlight the story of a 

Black woman, in a film also directed by a Black woman, Chinonye Chukwu.  The film is rated 12A.  

Our screening is on Thursday 19th January 2023.  Students should arrive at the Mallard between 6.15 

and 6.30 p.m. and should be collected or make their way home at 8.45 p.m. 

The cost is £5.50 to attend, or £8.00 to also be provided with a drink and popcorn on the evening. Refunds 

are unable to be given for anyone unable to attend on the night. 

If you would like your daughter/son to attend, please complete the form by Tuesday 17th January 2023 

https://forms.office.com/e/buG86cw30F  

If you have any questions, please contact me at College. 

Yours sincerely, 

Bronwyn Henderson  

Bronwyn Henderson 

Head of History  
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